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Adhoc Tgp Teleconference

Date: June 8, 2006

Attendance: 

· Lee Armstrong 

· Carl Kain 

· Bryan Wells 

· Wayne Fisher 

· Bob Sorrano 

· Filip Weytjens 

· Randy Roebuck 

· Jerry Landt

Lee Armstrong chair of the TGp working group opened the conference call at 2:04 PM EDT.

Wayne sent out the updated spreadsheet for letter ballot commenting (11-06-0553-03B-000p-LB81-11p-D1-0-Comment-Resolutions.xls).

Lee raised a concern that some motions did not have a specific directive. According to Wayne there should be a motion to approve with the appropriate language. One specific motion was passed to add subsections. This one required additional information from Justin.

It was agreed that for each motion Wayne needs clarification on what the intended change to the document is, he will contact the originator of the motion. Wayne will provide an update by next teleconference call. 

Lee asked who had material available that could be discussed during this call.

Bob Sorrano has a presentation available. The document was not posted to the server due to a software bug.

Randy – No information. Will work on it over the next two weeks.

Bryan – No information. Will check which comments are outside of the scope of the motions presented during the Jacksonville meeting.

Carl – No information. Will work on it over the next few weeks.

Wayne requested that following information would be available:

· No need for the whole writes up if it is only a delete.

· If a statement needs to be changed, he needs a recommendation.

Bob proceeded with presentation doc nr. 0735r2 addressing the comments to .11p section 20.3.9.1.

Wayne proceeded with a comment/question: The categories for resolution are accepted, differed, rejected. He requested whether it was acceptable to use accepted if a section was deleted. This was left up to the judgement of the editor. 

There were not more than 3 sessions available for TGp in San Diego. Most of the time is taken by TGn/m. Because of the schedule of the sessions, the adhoc’s meetings on Monday will be very important.

Lee mentioned that he cannot attend the San Diego meeting and he is trying to have Broady replace him. 

The meeting was adjourned at 1 PM EDT.
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Abstract


This document includes the minutes for the IEEE 802.11 TGp WAVE Task Group conference call under the TG Chairmanship of Lee Armstrong of Armstrong Consulting and editor Wayne Fisher of ARINC. Minutes are taken by Filip Weytjens of TransCore.
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